
 

 
 

 

 
Friday 6 October 2023 
 
OIA IRO-490 
Name:
Email: @proppy.co.nz 

Kia ora

Official information request regarding LIM Report information for 24 Gurkha Crescent. 

Thank you for your official information request dated Thursday 21 September 2023. 

We have considered your request in accordance with the Local Government Official 
Information and Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) and determined that we cannot grant your 
request. 
 
No events have been recorded as there haven’t been instances where flooding occurred. 
We therefore decline your request in accordance with Section 17(e) of the Act. 
 
For context, the ‘history’ mentioned is the known existence of a one in one-hundred-year 
flood ‘risk’ due to the presence of an overland flow-path. 

The representation of ‘risk’ is not the same as recorded events of flooding, as we have yet to 
experience a one in one-hundred-year event. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
 
Ngā mihi, 
 
 

Group Manager, Customer Operations Group 
  
 
 

 




